June 30, 2011

Curt Pedersen

Chair, Boundary Review Committee
500 West Temple Street, Room 383
Los Angeles, Ca 90012

Dear Mr. Pedersen:

The Palos Verdes Peninsula Chamber of Commerce strongly supports keeping our community as part of the
Fourth Supervisorial District of Los Angeles County, in the final outcome of the redistricting process.

We do not want to see our neighborhoods, communities and cities divided into separate districts. The Fourth
District boundaries, as currently drawn, should be maintained as much as possible. Split communities could
result in changes to the service quality and timeliness we have come to expect from the County.

We hope the Boundary Review Committee will seriously consider this input, as any redistricting changes
would have a huge impact on our community and our businesses. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely yours,
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Eileen Hupp

President /CEO
Palos Verdes Peninsula Chamber of Commerce
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